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On May 1, 2015, Avista filed a request with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (PUC) designed to 
increase natural gas billed rates by an overall 8.0 percent, or $8.6 million.  If the request is approved, a 
residential customer using an average of 47 therms a month would see at $5.68 increase, or 8.9 percent, 
for a revised monthly bill of $69.33. 
 
We asked for this adjustment to recover capital investments to expand and replace the facilities we use 
every day to serve our customers. This includes, among other things, replacement and maintenance of 
Avista’s infrastructure and technology, compliance with municipal requirements (i.e., street/highway 
relocations), and the systematic replacement of aging infrastructure.  
 
The cost of natural gas is not included in this filing.  As required by the PUC, Avista will file its annual 
Purchased Gas Adjustment (PGA) in July 2015. PGAs are filed each year to balance the actual cost of 
wholesale natural gas purchased by Avista to serve customers with the amount included in rates. The 
PGA filing is separate from the general rate request and has no impact on company earnings. 
 
Avista offers a variety of options to help customers with energy costs, including energy assistance and 
energy efficiency programs. For information on how we can help, visit us at www.avistautilities.com or 
call us at (800) 227-9187. 
 
For More information 
Copies of our general rate filing are available at www.avistautilities.com/rates, or you can review the 
filing by visiting our headquarters at: 
 
1411 E. Mission, Spokane, WA  99202 
(800) 227-9187 
 
Copies of Avista’s testimony and exhibits are available for inspection at www.avistautilities.com/rates, or 
at its district offices located at: 
 
580 Business Park Drive, Medford, OR 97504 
456 Market Street, Klamath Falls, OR  97601 
10201 S “F” Street, Island City, OR 97850 
1404 Green Siding Road, Roseburg, OR  97471 
 
This announcement is to provide you with general information about Avista’s rate request and its effect 
on customers. The calculations and statements in this announcement are not binding on the PUC. For 
more information about the filing or for information about the time and place of any hearing, contact the 
PUC at: 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR  97302-1166 
(800) 522-2404 
www.puc.state.or.us 
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